
From: Adrian Treves atreves@wisc.edu
Subject: a scientist's comment on the MN wolf plan

Date: July 29, 2022 at 2:43 PM
To: wolfplan.dnr@state.mn.us

29 July 2022
 to the Department of natural resources and wolf managers,

I offer public comment from the perspective of a scientist who has worked for 23 years on 
Wolves in the western Great Lakes region. This letter generally addresses costs and benefits of 
management interventions with a focus on lethal and nonlethal methods, human attitudes 
towards wolves, and ecological and social dimensions of human-wolf interactions, all in relation 
to the policies that affect human-wolf coexistence.

Well not speaking directly to the specifics of your management plan, the attached document is 
written for P review and addresses wolf management in the USA.
 Thank you for your attention to the attached which can also be found 
at http://faculty.nelson.wisc.edu/treves/pubs/preprint_Treves_Elbroch_Bruskotter.pdf
Adrian Treves, PhD
Professor of Environmental Studies
+1-608-890-1450
Zoom: https://uwmadison.zoom.us/my/adriantreves
http://faculty.nelson.wisc.edu/treves/
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